
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 November 2017 5:10 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: FW: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
 
Dear Ms Pearsall, 
 
The Deputy President indicates that the NFF’s request for an extension of time is granted. As a 
result, the NFF is to file its submissions by 4:00pm on Tuesday, 28 November 2017. 
 
Kind regards,   
 
Thanks,  
 
Ricky Plummer 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury 
Chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  07 3028 7812 
Level 14, 66 Eagle Street, Brisbane Queensland 4000 
GPO Box 5713 Central Plaza Two, Brisbane Queensland 4000 

www.fwc.gov.au  

 
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 November 2017 3:40 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP 
Cc: Ben Rogers 
Subject: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
We refer to directions for interested parties to file submissions in the above matter on the technical 
and drafting issues arising out of the decision [2017] FWCFB 5536 by 4:00pm on Friday 24 
November.  
 
The NFF is involved in a number of awards with submissions due on this same day and our workload 
means that we are unlikely to be in a position to finish consultation with members and finalise 
submissions in in the above by 4:00pm 24 November.  
 
We respectfully request an extension to file our submissions by 4:00pm on Tuesday 28 November.  
 
We thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Regards, 
Kimberly 
 
Kimberly Pearsall|Senior Advisor – Policy and Legal | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 |Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604  |kpearsall@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 
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